
 
 

At this year’s CMAA World Conference and Club Business Expo the sky was the limit.  This event, held at 
the spectacular Gaylord Palms Resort in Kissimmee, was exceptionally well attended and many of the 
clubs are either making plans for future improvements or in the midst of some exciting refurbishments 
both inside and out.  The Expo attendees were serious, curious and collecting meaningful research. 
 

 



 
 

We spoke with many loyal customers and met with many prospective customers as well.  There were  
design firms who were particularly interested in the combination of structural integrity and design options 
that FiberBuilt offers.  The LED lights and scalloped valances were especially popular.   
 

       



 

 



 

 

 



         
 

Thanks goes to our helpful and knowlegdeable reps Johnathan and Michael Sharpe and Keith Stibler for so ably 
manning our booth and helping general managers and designers learn more about FiberBuilt’s array of products. 
 

 


